
Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong

Limited take no responsibility for the contents of this notice, make no representation as to its

accuracy or completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss

howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this notice.



Notes:

1. For the purpose of holding the EGM, the register of members of H Shares of the Company will be closed from
Friday, 12 January 2024 to Thursday, 18 January 2024 (both days inclusive), during which period no transfer
of Shares will be registered.


